12/10/12

72 and 76 William St

Fire Prevention approves POA

Dear John:  
 

    Will has developed a plan of action concerning the properties at 72 and 76 William Street.  As you know, Will has already done some preliminary measurements in anticipation of putting in full dormers and a new stairwell at 72 William to afford a second means of egress.  This would also necessitate renovations to the kitchen and living room of the third floor apartment there.  At 76 William, as we understand it from our meeting with you, what needs to be done is the installation of fire doors.
 

    The time frame for this work is as follows:
 

    1.  Exact measurements and preliminary sketches for the work at 72 William to be completed by the end of December.
    2.  Design and cost estimate completed by the end of January, when we would submit that to the city for its approval.  
    3.  Upon approval by the city (and your confirmation that the plans address your concerns), application for financing to be made within two weeks.  We expect the costs of the work at the two properties to be in the range of $50,000-$70,000.
    4.  Upon obtaining financing, work on both properties would be scheduled to commence within four weeks.
 

    I would expect to keep you informed when we complete each step as outlined above.  Please let me know if you have questions or concerns.  Thank you for your patience with this process.
 

    Sincerely, Tina Schneider
 

